
Student checkout and office campus passes 

When signing out a student during the school 
day, a parent/guardian or designated emergency 
contact must be present with ID.  This requires the 
parent/guardian or designated emergency contact 
to   physically walk into the attendance office, show 
ID, and sign out the student.  No over-the-phone 
sign outs will be allowed.  The   only exception to 
this procedure is if prior notice is given to the 
attendance clerk.  In order to meet the expectations 
for giving prior  notice, the following procedure 
must be followed: 

 Before 8:00, student submits a note or parent 
calls 608-4135 to  communicate need for sign-
ing out to the attendance clerk. 

 Attendance clerk will issue the student a pass to 
use later in the school day to leave class. 

 Student will show the classroom teacher the 
pass in order to be released from class at al-
lowed time. 

 Student will go to attendance office to sign out 
and receive an off-campus pass. 

 On the next school day (or upon signing back 
in), the student should give the attendance 
clerk any documentation provided to excuse 
the time away from school.  

Food delivered/dropped off for students during 

the day will be picked up by the student according 
to the following schedule: 

 Food delivered between the beginning of the 
school day and lunch may be picked up by the 
student at lunch time. 

 Food delivered after lunch may be picked up by 
the student after school. 

Excerpt from the 
PHS 18-19 Student     
Handbook 

 

Food and Drink 

Food on campus should be limited to lunch 
time.  During lunch time, food is allowed in Page High 
School buildings with the expectation that the area 
will remain clean.  Page School District has put an 
extensive amount of work and resources into keeping 
Page High School clean; therefore, it is important to 
show respect by cleaning up. 

 
The office does not    

deliver money to       

students during school.  
Please take care of this 
prior to them coming to 

school. 



Hello Page High School Parents and Families, 

 I would like to take a moment to talk to you about the high school’s identifi-

cation procedure, which has been implemented this year. For the safety of our stu-

dents and staff, we are requiring everyone wear their school issued identification 

while on campus. I am sure with all the recent events throughout the country I do not 

need to go into detail about the reasons this is necessary and beneficial to all.  

 As this is a change in the culture of Page High School, we have worked on 

rolling out implementation of this expectation over the course of the last month. So 

you are aware, the first week of school Student Handbooks were given to the stu-

dents and reviewed so they knew the expectations.  At this time, students were made 

aware of this procedure change. During the second and third weeks of school, stu-

dents were given reminders of the expectation that they wear their identification at 

all times. Also, during this time we began working with students who have an eco-

nomic hardship to obtain the identification free of cost.  

 We are now in the fourth week of school, and as such, have begun enforce-

ment in order to uphold the expectation. Right now, if students are not wearing their identification in plain 

sight, it is considered as an act of defiance. Those students are being assigned lunch detention for their defiant 

behavior.  It is not our desire to continually send students to lunch detention for this behavior, so we ask for 

your support at home.  Please help us by taking a few moments to talk to your student about following this 

expectation; we greatly appreciate it.  

 One thing I would like to point out about this change in procedure is that we are trying to prepare our 

students for life after high school. More and more businesses and universities are going or have gone to simi-

lar procedures in order to ensure a safer workplace or campus. Thank you for your help with this.  If you have 

any questions concerning this or any other disciplinary situation, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Ben Jennett 

Dean of Students 

Page High School  

(928) 608-4136 

News from the 

DEAN’S                 
OFFICE 

We provided them with 

a FREE lanyard.  :o) 

PHS is AVID school wide. AVID's mission 
statement is to close the achievement gap by 

preparing ALL students for college readiness 
and success in a global socie-

ty.  Reminder to all parents and stu-
dents that a 2-3 inch binder is to be 

used by ALL students along with a daily 
calendar/planner to track activities and 
assignments.  Please contact the school 
if  you have any questions.  









 Plan challenging high school courses 
 Join/continue extracurricular activities 
 Research college cost; continue/start saving for college 
 Meet with your counselor at least once a year 
 Explore careers on AzCIS 
 Become familiar with college entrance requirements 
 Attend summer camp at a college to experience a college-like atmosphere 

 

 Continue to meet with your college/career counselor at least once a year or by visiting 
AzCIS and counselor. 

 Think about what kind of education/training different careers require 
 Start collecting college information; begin filling out a college comparison sheet 

 

 Keep meeting with your college/career counselor at least once a year 
 Register for the ACT or SAT 
 List, compare, and visit colleges 
 Check into applying to colleges online 
 Talk with your parents and high school counselor about colleges that interest you 
 Start or update an academic resume 
 Volunteer for activities and clubs related to career interests 

 

     August - December 
 Visit with your school counselor to make sure you are on track to graduate and fulfill col-

lege admission requirements 
 Ask for personal references and or recommendations from teachers, school counselors, 
     or employers early in the year or at least two weeks before application deadlines 
 Apply for admission at the colleges you’ve chosen 
 Start the financial aid application process 
 Keep working hard all year; second semester grades can affect scholarship eligibility 
 Continue to look for scholarship opportunities 

    January – May 
 If you need it, get help completing the FAFSA 
 Visit colleges that have invited you to enroll 
 Decide which college to attend, and notify the school of your decision 
 Keep track of and observe deadlines for sending in all required fees and paperwork 
 Keep track of important financial aid and scholarship deadlines 
 Compare financial aid packages from different schools 

Questions?    Concerns?    Contact our counseling department at 628-608-4198. 

Parents of seniors remind your students to check scholarship deadlines and get those applications in on 

time.  There are several scholarship reminder emails you can sign up for, one is www.fastweb.com.  Signing in 
with academic and personal information will help them know the scholarships your child can apply for and par-
ents can sign up as well.  Also, FAFSA night is coming up.  AVID is sponsoring a FAFSA night on October 3rd at 
6:30 in the library to help students sign up.  All students must sign up for FAFSA in order to receive most schol-
arships.  There will be a University trip coming up in September sponsored by AVID to several Utah schools, ask 
your AVID senior about it.   

http://www.fastweb.com

